
Bryan Vera Media day Quotes
SAN ANTONIO, TX (February 25, 2014) — Feb. 25, 2014, San
Antonio,Texas — No. 1 contender Bryan Vera works out during
media  day  Tuesday  in  San  Antonio,Texas  for  his  upcoming
exciting  rematch  battle  against  former  WBC  Middleweight
champion Julio Cesar Chavez Jr. , Saturday, March 1, at the
Alamodome in San Antonio, Texas.

Promoted by Top Rank®, in association with Zanfer Promotions,
Banner Promotions, Foreman Boys Promotions and Tecate, Chavez
Jr.  vs  Vera  II  will  be  televised  live  on  HBO  World
Championship  Boxing®.

Tickets,  priced  at  $200,  $100,  $60,  $40  and  $25  (plus
applicable taxes and fees), can be purchased at the Alamodome
box  office,  all  Ticketmaster  outlets,  online  at
www.ticketmaster.com  and  via  Ticketmaster  charge-by-phone
lines at (800) 745-3000. — Photo Credit : Chris Farina – Top
Rank (no other credit allowed) copyright 2014

Quotes:

VERA

“I did all of my training times two. This has been the longest
camp of my career. I sparred against heavyweights to get ready
for Chavez Jr.”

“I am going to beat him for the second time. Everyone knows I
won the first fight.”

“This is a serious fight with only one ending …I will get my
hand raised.”

The  non-televised  undercard  will  feature  former  World
Lightweight Champion JUAN DIAZ, of Houston, looking to extend
his three-fight winning streak as he attempts to return to the
top of the lightweight division after a three-year hiatus from

https://www.abramsboxing.com/bryan-vera-media-day-quotes/


boxing.

Promoted by Top Rank®, in association with Zanfer Promotions,
Banner  Promotions,  Foreman  Boys  Promotions  and  Tecate,
remaining tickets to Chávez vs. Vera II, priced at $200, $100,
$60, $40 and $25 (plus applicable taxes and fees), can be
purchased  at  the  Alamodome  box  office,  all  Ticketmaster
outlets, online at www.ticketmaster.com and via Ticketmaster
charge-by-phone lines at (800) 745-3000.

**********************************

HBO  Presents  “Road  to  Chavez  Jr./Vera  II”.  HBO  playdates
include: February 27 at 4:30 p.m. ET/PT,February 28 at 1:00
a.m. ET/PT and March 1 at 12:15 p.m. ET/PT.

For  fight  updates  go  to  www.toprank.com,
www.banner-promotions.com or www.hbo.com/boxing , on Facebook
at  facebook.com/trboxing,  facebook.com/trboxeo,
facebook.com/banner-promotions or facebook.com/hboboxing, and
on  Twitter  at  twitter.com/trboxing,  twitter.com/trboxeo,
twitter.com/bannerboxing or twitter.com/hboboxing.


